[Place on district letterhead]
[Insert date]
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This letter is to inform you that your child    [insert name], has been recommended for placement in the talent pool by the gifted education screening team.  Formal identification for gifted services occurs when a student meets the requirements described in the San Luis Valley BOCES plan for identification, which follows Colorado Department of Education Guidelines for Identification.  The criteria for formal gifted identification is a 95th percentile or above on a normed instrument or a ranking of distinguished or exceptional on a performance assessment AND a supporting body of evidence indicating the need for gifted services.

At this time the team finds that your student does not meet the criteria described above but does show some strength(s) that indicate the need for some differentiated instruction and further observation to monitor his/her academic growth.  Some of programming may occur in groups with formally identified students and/or other talent pool students.
I look forward to working with your child in our Talent Pool program.  Should you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

[Gifted coordinator name]
Gifted Education Coordinator

[school district
Phone number

Email address]
